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Hello,

My name is Nina Williams and | am emailing you today to urge you to please
reconsider SD-22-00001 and PF-22-00001. These plans would ruin a beautiful
public park that means so much to many, including myself. Public waterfront
should be accessible to all and protected at all costs and these plans directly
put that area into an unusable state. Please, do not approve these permit
requests and please let this park remain open to the public.

Thanks for reading.

Nina Williams
Washington native and concerned citizen
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